
 

From: Max Williams [mailto:Max.Williams@opposition.vic.gov.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 5 July 2017 1:29 PM 

To: 'secretary@firestickestate.com' <secretary@firestickestate.com> 

Subject: Acknowledgement - Letter to Matthew Guy 

  

Dear Ms Clarkson,  

  

I am emailing you to thank you for referring your correspondence with the Prime Minister about 

mitigating bushfire risks to the Hon. Matthew Guy MP, received 19 June 2017. 

  

I have shown your letter to Mr Guy who appreciates you letting him know your concerns. 

  

You may wish to visit Mr Guy’s website at https://www.matthewguy.com.au or his Facebook 

page https://www.facebook.com/MatthewGuyMP/, to stay up to date with future updates and 

announcements. 

  

Once again, thank you for taking the time to contact this office. 

  

Kind regards 

  

  

Max Williams | Researcher 

Office of the Hon Matthew Guy MP | Leader of the Opposition 

157 Spring Street, Melbourne VIC 3000 

phone 03 9651 6702 | email max.williams@opposition.vic.gov.au  
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